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Site	Plan	Update				





Dear	Brothers	and	sisters,


It	is	with	great	joy	that	we	inform	you	and	all	people	of	good	will	that	after	many	years	of	
effort,	we	are	finally	just	one	step	away	from	beginning	the	construction	of	our	new	church:	
the	Site	Plan	proposal	has	been	accepted	by	the	city	of	Richmond	Hill,	and	in	January	2023	
we	should	sign	the	Site	Plan	Agreement	with	the	city.	By	the	end	of	January	2023,	we	need	to	
pay	the	City	of	Richmond	Hill	an	amount	of	$145,000	for	administrative	costs	and	a	
mandatory	deposit:	without	this	we	will	not	be	able	to	apply	for	the	building	permits!	Upon	
completion	of	the	construction	and	inspection	by	the	city,	the	$100,000	deposit	will	be	
returned	to	our	parish,	making	those	funds	available	for	the	remaining	interior	and	exterior	
improvements	to	the	Church	and	hall,	as	well	as	other	operating	expenses.	With	that,	the	
Board	of	Directors	of	our	parish	has	started	a	fundraising	campaign	–	we	need	all	the	help	
we	can	get	now!	By	God’s	will	and	your	monetary	donations,	dear	brothers	and	sisters,	we	
shall	succeed!		Whoever	gives	to	the	Church,	lends	to	God,	and	God	recompenses	everyone!


Board	of	Directors	of	St.	Archangel	Gabriel	Serbian	Orthodox	Parish 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The	Parish	Governing	Board	would	like	to	thank	all	supporters	of	St.	Archangel	Gabriel	
Serbian	Orthodox	Parish!	

Your	donation,	monetary	or	in	time	volunteered,	unselfish	efforts	and	work	with	organizing	
events,	is	what	helps	us	reach	the	next	step	in	getting	the	building	permit,	maintaining	the	
existing	building	and	grounds	and	with	God’s	help	building	of	our	church.


We	need	your	ideas	for	events,	discussions,	fundraising	and	others.	

You	are	very	welcome	to	send	it	to	office@arhangelgavrilotoronto.com


Electronic	donations	can	be	sent	by	interac	e-transfer	via	your	online-banking	services	
directed	to	treasury@arhangelgavrilotoronto.com.


For	additional	information	you	can	visit	our	Parish	Facebook	page	at  or	on	our	
website www.arhangelgavrilotoronto.com.


IMPORTANT:	

• Services	starts	at	10:00am	every	Sunday	and	on	Holydays

• Update	your	e-mail	address	or	your	friends	to	receive	this	Newsletter.

• Ask	for	your	Tax	Receipts	to	be	e-mailed	to	you	instead	of	being	mailed.

• Confirm	your	mailing	address	and	phone	number,	including	mobile	phone	number	if	

any	changed	in	last	5	years.	

• Thank	you	for	considering	the	environment	and	saving	money	for	papers,	envelops,	

stamps	etc.

office@arhangelgavrilotoronto.com
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